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What have we been learning?  

I can’t believe we’ve reached the end of our term and project: What discoveries will we 

make? I hope you agree that the childen have learnt so much and progressed enormously 

with their learning. It was great to see so many faces at our coffee morning to share their 

final outcomes. Thanks to your very generous donations we have been able to donate £25 

to the SS Great Britain and have some money to put towards our super project next term! 

In English we have written a letter to send to the SS Great Britain explaining how we raised 

the money and thanking them for being the inspiration behind many of our final outcomes 

this term. We will be posting them off this week. 

We have also been investigating fractions of shapes and amounts: looking at halving, 

quartering and finding thirds and 3 quarters. We used bar models and fraction finders to 

find and check our answers.   

In Computing this week we have used our ELLI teamwork powers to work together to make 

a map in which we guided beebots to various points using our directional language. 

In science we have tested our junk model boats and evaluated the suitability of our chosen 

materials. We discussed what went well and what we could improve if we were to make a 

boat again.  I’m really impressed at how the children worked together to critique their 

models and listened to each other’s helpful tips. 

 

 

 

 

        

  

                 

 

Next Term 
Prepare to be amazed with our new learning 

environment and spectacular wow day. 

 

Maths- we will be measuring 

 

English- we will be introducing and exploring our 

new class text. 

Important information  
 

Spellings will take place on a Monday from next term. 

Please ensure children bring in their spelling books. 

 

Have a lovely and restful Easter. April 9th is an inset 

day. We will see you back on Tuesday 10th April.  


